
 

  INVITATION TO FALL MEETING 

 

 

As a member of Varsinais‐Suomen ICT‐toimihenkilöt Pro ry 308 you are welcome to the chapter’s annual fall 

meeting. 

The meeting will be held on 21.10.2022 at 18.00 at Panimoravintola Koulu (Eerikinkatu 18, Turku). 

In the meeting we will undergo matters stated in the chapter’s rules section 13 (i.e. the action plan for 2023 

and the economic plan for 2023 and the election of members for the supervising board for year 2023). We 

also have Elli Ravantti and Mikko Honkanen from Pro to talk about current affairs. 

According to our rules, members have an opportunity to state matters for the fall meeting to undergo. This 

is, if the statements have been delivered to the supervising board no longer than two weeks before the 

meeting, in this case by 7.10.2022. 

There will be some supper available after the meeting. Please enroll yourself for the servings sake by email 

to vs.ict.toimihenkilot@gmail.com no later than 7.10.2022. 

You are most welcome to the fall meeting! 

 

Turku 16.9.2022 

Varsinais‐Suomen ICT‐toimihenkilöt Pro ry 308  

Supervising board 


